To all at MEDPAK

Many congratulations on your 20th Anniversary. You have all worked so hard for many years and your successes are very much deserved, and people with learning disabilities in Librazhd have benefitted so much from your work.

I have many good memories of you all, especially the teacher training week in May 1996, and we had some laughs along the way.



Enjoy your celebrations - I will be thinking of you and I'll have a drop of Korçe Cognac (yes, I still have some left!) and will say Gëzuar on the day.

Will best wishes

Jackie